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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 3 June, 1988.

PRIME MINISTER'S VISIT TO CANADA

I have seen Ottawa telegram No.376 with the revised programme
for the Prime Minister in Ottawa. I see no reason to object
to this although I think we can delay the Prime Minister's
departure from the hotel in Toronto until 0815, reducing the
waiting time once she arrives at the Parliament in Ottawa.
The 1820 departure time from Ottawa should certainly remain
unchanged. I do not think that a visit to the New National

Gallery is necessary, and confirm our judgement that the Prime
Minister will not give a separate press conference in Ottawa.

(C.D. Powell)

Lyn Parker, Esqg.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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